(B) DA 56-

2.7 NOV 2006

THE CHURCH OF ENGLAND Diocese of Chester

Director of Education

Jeff Turnbull

Date:

24 November 2006

H Cooper, Esq

Director of Children's Services 1982 1984 1985

Hamilton Building Conway Street Birkenhead

Wirral CH41 4FD

Dear Mr Cooper

## Church of England Denominational Provision on the Wirral

I am writing to you about forthcoming reviews of primary places on the Wirral.

I would wish to let you know that the Church would be interested in establishing provision in Pensby if this were possible, and that we would also welcome any opportunity to work with our colleagues in the Roman Catholic sector to provide a joint denominational school in the Leasowe area.

If possible, I ask you to bring this to the attention of members when the relevant discussions are held.

I look forward to hearing from you in due course and to working together with you and your officers in providing school places in other areas as they come under review.

Yours sincerely

1411

Church House, Lower Lane, Aldford, Chester CH3 6HP www.chester.anglican.org Telephone: 01244 620444 Fax: 01244 620456